

**Community Services** 

Recreation Division

Tom Greer

City Hall

Commissioner

100 Queen Street West

Mary Graham

Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2

Please respond to:

Regional Director - East

Alf Grigg

Phone: Fax:

(416) 392-7251 (416) 392-0845

May 29, 1997

Sam Caragtanakos 200 Parkside Drive Toronto, Ontario M6P 3J5

Dear Sam,

Wow! Great! were just a few of the comments we received from the participants in the Metro Playgrounds and Day Camps Senior Staff Training Event in High Park Wednesday May 28, 1997 in regards to your catering.

Chef Oren James and his Sous Chef were great! I have been involved with alot of training events that have been catered but this was awesome, which was felt by everyone else that attended.

Nine different municipalities attended York, Scarborough, North York, Etobicoke, East York, Brampton, Mississauga, Vaughan and Toronto. Most of the comments given back to us were about how great the food was prepared the quality and quantity.

On behalf of the training committee thank you and a special thanks to Chef Oren James and his staff.

Yours truly,

MECH